
Who Has the Most M&M’s? 

FIRST GRADE M&M COMPETITION  

The first grade classes are showing off their grouping, 

counting, and graphing skills by competing to see who has the most 

M&M’s! We will be taking the time to make graphs on spreadsheets 

that we will display on Friday April 12th! Stay tuned to see who wins 

this competition! 

The winner of the first grade classes gets a pizza party! So this is a 

big deal, were taking this counting very seriously! Help cheer us on 

and root for the class you think will have the most! 

Classes Competing: 

Ms. Akridge’s Class 

Ms. Smith’s Class 

Mr. William’s Class 

 


